Enoire Lare, Shattor
NO Barnsley, 572 8RE
‘ )O UTWOO D A4 226 717730 440326 781999

haltonoutwood.com

30 November 2023

Mrs Alison McQueen

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are really pleased to write to you to share information about the next stage in your child’s Year 9
journey.

After Christmas and running on through to the summer term, Year 9 will start to focus on their Guided

Pathways (formally known as option subjects) and the culmination of their Key Stage 3 journey, graduation!

To prepare students for this exciting journey, and to create a buzz around ‘Being Extraordinary’ we have
created three stages to Y9. The first stage, which has been shared with students this week in an assembly, is

called ‘Step In’.

All Year 9 students have been given the opportunity to complete a Year 9 ‘Step In’ Passport. This includes a
review of their subjects to include/with target setting and some challenges linked to our ethos of being safe,
respectful, responsible and extraordinary. Students can also collect praise comments, stamps and signatures.
Your child will be able to bring this home to share with you their successes and, once completed, be
recognised for their ‘Step In’ success by the Year 9 team. Every student who successfully completes the

passport will be able to enter a prize draw before Christmas!

We are very proud to be responsible for Y9 and excited for the journey the students have ahead this year.

Further details regarding guided pathways and Y9 graduation will be shared after Christmas.

We thank you in advance for supporting your child in completing their ‘Step In’ passport and look forward

to communicating their successes with you.

Yours sincerely,

Sarah Riley Brad Holmes Kate Wragg

Assistant Principal Year 9 Learning Manager Associate Assistant Principal




